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9.29.22 
Dear Middle School Band Parent, 
 
We are excited to announce our annual MS Band Night, where our middle school band students 
have an opportunity to perform with the high school band.  Our Wind Ensemble and Symphonic 
Band members are hard at work learning some challenging high school music.  Performing with the 
HS Band is a great opportunity for our students to see what HS Band is like. 
 
The event takes place October 28, 2022. Band students will perform stand tunes in the bleachers 
with the HS Band members at the Varsity Football game.  Participating students are expected to be 
on time at 5:30 PM at the Freshman Center Band Hall (old CMS Band Hall).  Students should be 
dropped off at the community center (not the band hall).  Students will walk from the community 
center to the band hall and tailgate party.  Large instruments will be delivered to the game for 
students.  We will have 2 pick up times for students – 9:30 and 10:30 PM.  You will decide your pick 
up time in the registration form (See QR code below). 
 
The evening will begin with a tailgate party.  Food and water will be available for all band members.  
After the tailgate party, students will enter the football field with the HS Band and perform in the 
bleachers throughout the game.  MS Band members will also perform with the HS Band during 
halftime, however they will not march.  Students will return to the bleachers at the beginning of the 
3rd quarter to play until their pick up time. 
 
Students have three attire options for the evening: 

• Students can wear school-appropriate jeans (not shorts) and some sort of Crandall shirt. 
• Students could also wear a Halloween costume.  Costumes must meet school standards, 

must not be offensive in any way, and must allow students to play their instruments (no 
masks). 

• Participating students may also elect to receive a complimentary band shirt to wear with 
school-appropriate jeans. 

 
This is not a required performance, but we need to know in advance who is attending.  Please 
complete the form using the QR code on the next page, as well as the permission slip.  Since the 
game is a UIL event, students must be academically eligible to participate.  To be eligible, a student 
must pass all of their classes (grade of 70 or above) during the first marking period. 
 
Thank you for allowing your child to be a part of the Crandall Band Program.  Participation in music 
is an incredibly valuable part of life.  Our program strives to offer many worthwhile activities for the 
students of the Crandall Independent School District.  This event is sure to be something your child 
will always remember. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Greg Hamilton 
Middle School Band Director 
ghamilton@crandall-isd.net	



REGISTER FOR MIDDLE 
SCHOOL BAND NIGHT 

 

 
 

Direct link:  https://forms.gle/G15swfGCjojV5vAW9 
 

 
If you select a 10:30 pick up time for your student, 

you may choose to order 3rd quarter concession 
food for them.  Band students are not allowed to 

stand in line for food.  They may order in advance 
using the QR code below.  Students must pay for 

this food using cash during the tailgate party. 
Deadline for ordering food is 10/26 at 3 PM. 

 

 
 

Direct link:  https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdEnbVbJHaBw-
IADsF_KyeMIVEM8MtRTPMZk5umjc-XlqeA4g/viewform 

 


